Dear Mr. President;

I am writing you concerning one of your Nations most treasured animals, the Siberian tiger.  Tiger populations are in decline in every part of the world; this decline is fueled by the illegal poaching of these animals for everything from their skin to their body parts.

Poaching of tigers for body parts and skins is rising, and the numbers of wild tigers of all subspecies is being dramatically impacted.  Since the population levels of Siberian tigers in the wild is currently under 400 and your tigers are being heavily poached to fuel the Asian traditional medicine market, the Siberian tigers survival is at extreme risk.

I urge you to strongly enforce your wildlife protection laws, take more direct action against poaching, and monitor more closely for compliance with your wildlife protection laws.

I urge you to make penalties for breaking these laws strict enough as to be a complete deterrent against poaching, both for those who would actively hunt, trap or poison these animals, as well as those engaged in the smuggling of these animals and their parts out of your country.

I also urge you to support economic alternatives that will reduce the incentive to those who would hunt these animals to earn a living.

I ask that you do this so your country, your people and also the world does not have to watch the Siberian tiger become extinct in the wild.

Thank you for your time.

Best Regards,

